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Announcements
                          3 June 2012

Beginning next week and going through 2 September, we will be 
combining our 8:30 and 11:00 services into one service at 10:00am.  The 
purpose of this move is to increase the fellowship of our church by getting 
to know more people.  Please make it a point to greet new people – don’t 
assume someone else will.  We are to know each other as we are knowing 
God more deeply.  (No Sunday School classes will meet during this time).

Upcoming Schedule:

10 June – Dedication of Our Hymnal & Hymn Sing w/ Dan Edgar – 10am

13 June – Wednesday Night Bible Study: The Psalms – 7:00-8:00pm

14 June – Thursday Morning Bible Study: The Psalms – 10:30-11:30am

16 June – Board Meeting, Call & Discernment w/ Alan Hill – 9-12noon

21 July – One Day Vacation Bible School (More info to follow)

If you would like to receive the emails that go out for prayer requests, 
special announcements, etc., please send your email address to 
thewellchurch@juno.com.  If you would rather be called, please call the 
church (534.9355) and let us know.

The sermons (and notes) and some music can be accessed from our 
website www.atTheWELLchurch.com under the Media tab.  This is a 
great resource for when you miss on Sundays and for the home bound.

Sermon Notes

What Do You Have When You Have a 
Shepherd? Part III

Psalm 23

      1.  Intermission in a Frantic World.

      2.  Intimacy in a Fearful World.

      3.  __________________in a Faltering World.
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